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News From Around PA 
The Pennsylvania State 
University College of 
Education has plans to 
'reimagine' education at the 
"regional, state, national, and 
global levels" to ensure that 
children are sufficiently 
literate in specific concepts, 
including "social justice," and 
"climate change." 

Three new LGBTQ+ historic 
markers have recently been 
installed in Philadelphia; this 
now makes it the city with the 
most LGBTQ+ historic 
markers in the world!   

The nation’s largest 
homosexual lobby group, 
Human Rights Campaign 
PAC, has  endorsed Dr. Tyler 
Titus for Erie County 
Executive.  If elected in 
November, Titus will become 
the only transgender county 
executive elected in the US. 

United Community Church in 
Erie will be “celebrating” its 
thirteenth year as a 
”nationally certified Open 
and Affirming faith 

community in the United 
Church of Christ.”  In the 
pastor’s words, “we boldly 
accept and affirm LGBTQ+ 
people and relationships. We 
proudly march in our city’s 
Pride parade, and we also 
offer regular educational 
opportunities on LGBTQ+ 
inclusion.”  This clearly is 
unbiblical teaching! 

News From National Scene 
More than 11,400 doctors 
and scientists have signed the 
Rome Declaration to alert 
citizens about the deadly 
consequences of Covid-19 
policy makers’ and medical 
authorities’ unprecedented 
behavior; behavior such as 
denying patient access to 
lifesaving early treatments, 
disrupting the sacred, 
physician-patient 
relationship and suppressing 
open scientific discussion for 
profits and power. 

Remember Bill Clinton’s 
Attorney General Janet Reno 
and her Office of Community 
Oriented Policing Services 
(COPS)?  Billions of taxpayer 
dollars have been given to the 
office since 1994 and Joe 
Biden’s Administration just 
handed them another $33 
million this week! $1.7 million 
will be used for the creation 

and delivery of tolerance, 
diversity, and anti-bias 
training for law enforcement 
officers. 

A ‘transgender male’ security 
guard (a female who 
identifies as male) in Hawaii 
is suing the Department of 
Public Safety and sheriff’s 
deputies on claims of sexual 
harassment, invasion of 
privacy, retaliation and 
intentional infliction of 
emotional distress.   

California Governor Gavin 
Newsom has signed a new 
law giving students at 
California public colleges - 
especially transgender and 
nonbinary students – the 
ability to have the names that 
reflect their gender identities 
printed on their diplomas. 
Assembly Bill 245 will ensure 
diplomas do not "deadname" 
or call the graduate by the 
name they were assigned at 
birth.___________________ 
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